
THE CABINET reports as follows:- 
 
 
1. Children and Young People’s Plan (CYPP) Annual Report 2010 
 

That they have given consideration to a report of the Executive Director of 
Children’s Services (copy attached) on the Children and Young People’s Plan 
(CYPP) Annual Report (2009-2010) which sets out 10 priorities, actions and 
progress made. 
 
Accordingly the Cabinet recommends the Council to approve the CYPP 
Annual Report (2010). 
 
They also referred the report to the Children, Young People and Learning 
Scrutiny Committee for advice and consideration.  The comments of the 
Scrutiny Committee will be reported to the meeting. 
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